The Board of Health meeting was held on Monday, October S, 2020 @ 6:00 p.m. — Conservation Conference Room.

PRESENT: William Hubert, Myles Heger, Lisa Lesogor, Robert Philbrick and Susan Mulloy

M/Heger, s/Lesogor unanimous vote to open the meeting

6:00 p.m. / Appointment / School Supt, Legault and Karyn Clifford

Liz and Karyn requested an appointment with the Board to talk about plans for the eventual phasing in of students to the
classrooms. The first phase would involve filling empty seats at the existing 6 feet distancing with high needs kids.
Future phases would slowly decrease the spacing between seats allowing for more seats in the classroom, holding for a
minimum of 14 days and then filling those seats, after consulting with the Board of Health and School Commitiee. All
phases will be data driven and will pause if necessary. M/Lesogor, s/Heger a unanimous vote to support the plan as
presented with BOH oversight. Liz and Karyn will be presenting the “phased plan” to the school committee next week.

M/Lesogor, s/Hubert a unanimous vote to approve the plans for 427 N, Bedford Street {M.Heger obstaining)
M/Heger, s/Lesogor, a unanimous vote to pay bills

M/Heger, s/Lesogor, a unanimous vote to approve the minutes of September 21, 2020

M/Hubert, s/Heger a unanimous vote to Adjourn at 7:00 p.m.
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